Plover School
Coniston Rd, Intake, Doncaster, DN2 6JL.

01302 361450
admin@ploverschool.co.uk
ploverschool.co.uk

Principal: Jayne Ogle

Dear parents and carers,

We know many of you will have lots of questions regarding the Year 6 SATs tests in May. We
would therefore like to invite you to a SATs drop-in workshop on Thursday 10th November at
3:30pm. The session will give you the opportunity to look at past SATs papers, discuss how you
can support your child at home as well as sharing useful tools and resources to support your child
in being the best possible version of themselves.

The drop-in workshop will run between 3:30pm and 5pm giving parents and carers the chance to
pop in at any time in between. It is really important that you attend this workshop with your child
to have a better understanding of the next few months for your child in Year 6.

Please complete the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 4th November.

We would like to thank you for your continued support and look forward to welcoming you on
Thursday 10th November.

Many thanks

Mrs Ogle
Headteacher

To be completed by the parent / carer
I will / will not be attending the SATs drop-in workshop on Thursday 10th November.

Child’s name
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